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This bill would exempt a township with a population under 5,000 from having to implement Municipal 

Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) permit requirements across the entire township until the Pollution 

Control Agency (PCA) amends storm water rules. The requirements would still apply to the portions of 

the township that are urbanized areas as defined by the most recent decennial census. 

 


